
 HENRICO COUNTY 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  
 

  
Please take notice that a special meeting of the Board of Supervisors will be held on Thursday, 
September 8, 2016.  The Board of Supervisors will join County staff on a tour of the Cobbs 
Creek Reservoir in Cumberland County. A bus will depart at 1:00 p.m. from the Henrico County 
Government Center’s Administrative Building, located at Parham and Hungary Spring Roads 
Henrico, Virginia.  It will return to the same location at approximately 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

                                                     
      Barry R. Lawrence, CMC 
      Clerk, Henrico County Board of Supervisors 
      September 1, 2016 
 
 
 
 
     
 


